
 

 

 
 

KELAB GOLF SARAWAK 
 

NOTICE ON TOILET CLOSURE  

DUE TO RENOVATION WORKS 
 

 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

Kindly be informed that the Male Toilet located on the Ground Floor 
will be closed for renovation works with effect from 19th February 
2024 until 28th March 2024. 
 
Alternatively, please proceed to the following toilets at the following 
locations: 
 
1) Male Changing Room, Ground Floor 
2) Male Toilet, 1st Floor 
3) Male Toilet, Behind Allamanda 
 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Management 
17th February 2024 


